From: Josh Fredrickson

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)

Subject: RE: BL-22-00009 Revisions

Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 5:03:48 PM
Kelly,

PW has reviewed the updated drawings and found them to have addressed our comments. Let me
know what the next steps in the process are.

Thanks.

Joshua Fredrickson

From: Chad Bala <bala.ce@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 2:54 PM

To: Josh Fredrickson <josh.fredrickson@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-22-00009 Revisions

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments, fulfill
requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

Josh

| have had WPE make the revisions regarding the DPW comment letter dated 11-2-22 (see letter attached).

As we have discussed & confirmed last week, survey items 1 and 2 have already been met. With this revised map
please see the following:

See Sheet 1 satisfying DPW survey comment #3 regarding Book and Page of property to the east.

See Sheet 1 and 2 satisfying DPW survey comment #4 regarding right of way widths for Roan Dr., W. Bowers Rd.,
and Reecer Creek Road.

Please review and get back to me as soon as possible, as | would like to recording document created as soon as
possible and record.

Thanks Again

Chad
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